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Miami  -   Orlando   -   Tampa   -   Jacksonville   -   West Palm Beach 

& Associates, Inc. 
CONSULTING ENGINEERS & SURVEYORS 

 10305 NW 41 Street, Suite 200 
Miami, Florida  33178 
TEL:  (305) 591-8777 
FAX:  (305) 599-8749 

CONSULTING ENGINEERS & SURVEYORS 
www.FR-Aleman.com 

Email:  Dennis.stanton@FR-Aleman.com 
 

 

September 6, 2012 
 

 

City of Fort Lauderdale 
Department of Public Works 

Utilities Engineering 
Attn: Mr. Graig Barrett 

100 North Andrews Avenue 

Fort Lauderdale, FL  33301 
Tel: (954) 828-5875 

 
 
RE:  Project 11737 – 2012 -2013 Annual Point Excavation (Pot Holing) and Utility Designation   

        Services 
 

 
Subject: One Year Extension of Contract (2nd year) 

 

 
Dear Mr. Barrett: 

 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm my firm’s wish to continue to provide utility location (potholing) and 

utility designation services to the City of Fort Lauderdale at the same contractual rates. We value your 
business and well continue to provide cost-effective and responsive services for all your utility location 

needs. It has been my pleasure to service your contractual needs. We look forward to a continued 

relationship. 
 

 
 

   

Very truly yours, 

 

D.M. Stanton 
S.U.E. Director 

 

 
C.C. Frank Aleman, P.E. 
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